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Sunday Worship Service Safety Protocols 
 
PLEASE NOTE: The following safety protocols will be enlisted during our Sunday morning 
worship services. These protocols are based on best practices for group gatherings during the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

What the Church Staff and Facilities will Provide for Individual Safety: 
• Hand sanitizing stations will be provided throughout the building. 

• Physical contact with non-family members will be discouraged. 

• Necessary doors will be propped open. 

• Worship Center seating will be spread out to allow 6 feet of separation to provide social 
distancing (family members can sit together) 

• Ushers will seat people to aid with social distancing protocols. 

• A three-seat separation on rows will be required between non-family members.   

• Restrooms will be cleaned and sanitized before and after all services 

• Worship Service hours will be at 9am and 11am to provide adequate time to clean and 
sanitize public spaces between services. 

• All Team Members/Volunteers who will be in direct contact with church attendees will be 
asked to wear a facemask. 

• No offering plates will be passed. Drop off stations for offering will be located outside the 

Worship Center doors.  

• There will be no Nursery, Preschool, Children, or Youth programs provided during the 
Sunday Worship Services. 

 

What is asked of people who will be attending our Worship Services: 
• If you plan on attending a service in the building, you will be required to register online 

for the service you will be attending.  

• If you are sick or are in a high-risk demographic, please continue to watch our livestream 
in the safety of your home. 

• Help our church by self-monitoring social distancing etiquette by following safety 
protocols listed on this sheet and any additional protocols posted in the building. 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE: We will be limiting seating in our Worship Centers to maintain social 
distance requirements for each service. The Colonial Heights campus will be limited to 280 
people per service hour and at the Midlothian campus it will be limited to 40 people per service 
hour. These safety procedures may be adjusted as needed as new information is updated 
during the pandemic. 


